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Oakland, California 
January 20, 1959 

Dr. Joae Perrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr College 
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Bryn Mawr, Pa. . • 

• 

L * 

Dear Dr* Perrater Mora: 
. • -

Thank you for your letter of 
January 8, 1958. You may remember that 
I was interésted in buying one oopy of 
your Diccionario de filosofía (4th edi-
tion), but so far I have not been able 
to get one. My book dealer wrote to 
Porrúa a long time ago but we have re-
ceived no responso whatsoever. Pleaae 
let me know if the new edition of your 
Diccionario has been published and how 
I may secure one copy. Again thank you 
very much. 
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* -Sinceraly youra, 

Lawrence Guido 
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Mr. Lawrence Guido 
2692--66th Avenue 
Oakland 5f California 
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